
Katz Hillel Day School
Incoming 4th Grade
Summer Assignments

In 3rd grade, we tried to bring our love of reading and writing to all of our
students. This has really been a foundational year for them in terms of tackling
longer texts, being exposed to various genres of literature, and new styles of
writing. Our students have begun to find their own favorite novels on their own
and we’ve enjoyed encouraging them to explore their interests through reading.
We hope that exploration will continue over the summer.

All incoming 4th grade students will be required to read Tales of a Fourth
Grade Nothing by Judy Blume (ISBN: 0142408810). When school resumes in
the Fall, please be prepared to discuss the novel in class. Your 4th grade
teacher will have activities/classwork to complete based on your comprehension
of the story.

In math, we have covered many concepts including multiplication, division,
fractions, area, perimeter, time measurement & intervals, and finally
two-dimensional shapes. It has been a busy year! We have compiled a 13-page
packet of math problems for completion over the summer to prevent the ‘summer
slide.’ In addition to working in this review packet, please take 30 minutes a
week this summer to review your multiplication facts by playing a math game or
reviewing flashcards. Multiplication is the foundation for many math schemas
students will be exposed to next year and as they move onward throughout their
academic career.

Wishing you a wonderful summer!
Mrs. Christy Doss & Mrs. Aly Schwarzer






























